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AUDIO INTERVIEW WITH RFA CHAIRMAN
Chris Standlee of Abengoa Bioenergy Talks About Cellulose Technology, Science Article and NEC 2008

 
Attached is an audio interview with Renewable Fuels Association (RFA) Chairman Chris Standlee, executive vice president of Abengoa Bioenergy.  Standlee discusses developments in cellulosic ethanol, disputes with the recent "Science" article studies and the upcoming 13th annual National Ethanol Conference in Orlando, February 25-27

Audio File:
(8:14) (ethanol-report-7)
The interview was conducted by reporter Cindy Zimmerman.  It is in the format of a complete program called The Ethanol Report. Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842. 

More information about RFA and ethanol can be found at www.ethanolrfa.org.  If you would like schedule an interview with an RFA representative, please feel free to call Matt Hartwig at 202-289-3835 anytime.

NOTE:  Media are cordially invited to attend the upcoming 13th annual National Ethanol Conference: Policy & Marketing, Changing the Climate, which is scheduled for February 25-27, 2008 in Orlando, Florida.  This event is recognized as the premier opportunity for industry interaction, networking and education on public policy and marketing issues affecting the U.S. ethanol industry.  More information can be found on the RFA website.

